
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment for 17-0530-EL-BGN
Date: Monday, September 25, 2017 10:01:24 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: jimheaton@buckeye-express.com [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us]
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2017 8:40 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs

Submitted: Sep 22, 2017 8:39 PM

CONTACT_REASON: Comment
TITLE: Mr.
FIRST_NAME: james
LAST_NAME: heaton
EMAIL: jimheaton@buckeye-express.com
PHONE_NUMBER: 614-555-5555
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER: 614-555-5555
STREET_ADDRESS1: 2311 bakewell street
STREET_ADDRESS2:
CITY: toledo
STATE: OH
ZIP: 43605
COUNTY: Lucas
COUNTRY: USA
COMPANY_NAME: Clean Energy Future LLC
CASE_NUMBER: 17-0530 el-bgn
COMMENTS: I oppose this project; it is unnecessary, it would be damaging to the environment, and the corporate
interests that are pushing this project are not  being truthful about the hazards to the community. The last thing that
we should be investing in for our future is more dirty fossil fuel projects; instead, we should put  all  our efforts into
wind and solar energy  for the future.  I am a retired Boilermaker from Local 85, but I believe that preserving clean
air and ground water for everyone is more important than temporary jobs for a handful of workers.  I am also a
nearby resident, and we do not need any more polluters around here; we have too many already.
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